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MEMORANDUM

FOR :  The Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IVB (MIMAROPA)
3rd fir.,1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard
Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila
Email: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

FROM :  The Director
In concurrent capacity as Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning
and Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects

SUBJECT : INVITATION AS PARTICIPANT TO THE NATIONAL CONFERENCE
ON PHILIPPINE PLANT CONSERVATION ON 26-28 JULY 2023 TO
BE HELD IN QUEZON CITY

The DENR-BMB, together with the Philippine Plant Conservation Committee
(PPCC) will be holding a national conference on July 26-28, 2023 in Quezon City to
primarily update the framework for the Philippine Plant Conservation Strategies and
Action Plan (PPCSAP). The specific objectives of the said conference are as follows: a)
present the PPCSAP framework and the draft updated list of Philippine threatened plants
to the stakeholders; b) establish/develop a program for the conservation of priority
threatened plant species; c) present recent data and information on plant conservation:
d) present the significant accomplishments of the major stakeholders; e) present the
portfolio of the funding agencies; f) prepare and present concept notes/proposals for
possible funding; and, g) identify possible resource mobilization strategies for plant
conservation.

Relative thereto, we would like to invite the following Protected Area
Superintendents (PASus) to participate in the said Conference:

Name Protected Area
Mr. Renato S. Gonzaga Mt. Mantalingajan Protected Landscape
Ms. Elizabeth B. Maclang | Puerto Princesa Subterranean River National Park
Mr. Manuel Romero Mt. Guiting-Guiting Natural Park
Mr. Diosdado D. Torrado Mts. Iglit-Baco Natural Park

This Bureau will shoulder the food and accommodation of the participant for the
duration of the event. Attached is a copy of the tentative programme of activities for your
information and reference.

We look forward to receiving your favorable response. For further clarifications on
the activity, please do not hesitate to contact For. Cecille G. Francisco of the Wildlife
Resources Division - Wildlife Conservation Section through Telefax number (02) 925-
8953 or e-mail address (wrd@bmb.gov.ph).

RCIAL C. AMARO, JR.
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